
The Board at its December 19, 2013 meeting adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the Board authorize the award of a contract to Futurecom Systems 

Group Inc. (Futurecom) in the amount of $7,872,944.61 for Contract A80-16, Toronto-York 

Spadina Subway Extension (TYSSE) – Supply and Install Radio Electronics and Coverage 

Testing. 


